
 

  

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

  

      

 

 

Procedure for Fingerprinting (Liquor Licensing) 

For New Licenses, Transfers or Manager Registrations 

Due to Senate Bill 17-189 the procedure for fingerprinting has changed and hard copy cards are 

no longer accepted. The Colorado Bureau of Investigations (CBI) has implemented a new 

process that began September 24, 2018: Colorado Applicant Background Services (CABS). 

There are State approved vendors around the State of Colorado and you can make an 

appointment following the below instructions.  

To Make an Appointment: 

https://uenroll.identogo.com/workflows/25YQ6K 

1-844-539-5539 

CBI Account Number: CONCJ6035 

Employer and Address: DO NOT PUT YOUR INFORMATION. For employer information the 

Centennial Police Department must be listed, this ensures that the results will be returned to the 

proper location for processing of the background check: 

Centennial PD 
Liquor Enforcement Investigative Services 
13101 E. Broncos Parkway 
Centennial, CO 80112 

Reason Fingerprinted: Liquor Licensing, C.R.S. 44-3-307 

Fees: (credit/debit, business check, money order) 

 IdentoGo Service Fee: $10 per person 

 CBI Fingerprint Processing Fee: $38.50 per person 

You must submit your receipt or confirmation of the fingerprinting to the licensing specialist 

when you submit your application. Your application will not be considered if you cannot 

provide proof of fingerprinting.  

If you have any questions please contact 303-754-3371 or mpalmer@centennialco.gov 
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